Hello Ryan School Families,

This is a reminder that tonight at 6:30 PM we have our Grade 5 Open House in the
Ryan cafeteria. If you would like to meet (some of) our specialist team, they will be in
the Library from 6:00 PM-6:30 PM. Grade 6 Open House will run the exact same way
on Thursday, Sept. 14, 2017.

Please enter the building on the parking lot side at the double doors. There you will find
GoMath 2012 workbooks that are free to you. We are using an updated version of
GoMath at this time so you are welcome to take a set of either or both grades of
GoMath 2012.

| look forward to seeing you tonight if you are able to attend. | also have a link to a
parenting video that you may be able to relate to...and enjoy!
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1YwIxa9ioi0

Best,
Judi Mclnnes
Principal
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